June 22, 2011

Mr. Ron Petroni

7500 W. Lake Mead Blvd.

Suite 304

Las Vegas, NV 89128

Dear Ron:

This letter is to express our gratitude and appreciation for the landscaping project that Tommy Casey and his crew completed for us. We were very pleased with Tommy's professional manner and knowledge about landscaping. He had great ideas and completed our project withing budget and in a timely manner. Tommy and his crew are a great assset to your company. I would recommend him to anyone who needs to enhance the appearance of their home.

You can contact us at 702-586-9909 if we can provide information regarding Tommy's expertise upgrading our yard.

Sincerely

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Kronheimer

2829 Spalding

Las Vegas, NV 89134

Scotty Cameron 481 Bonnie Brook Pl Henderson, NV 89012

1 March 2010

Ron Petroni Executive Landscape Designs, Inc 7500 W. Lake Meade Blvd., Ste 304 Las Vegas, NV 89128

Dear Ron,

I would like to take this opportunity to pass on my sincere appreciation to Tommy Casey and his crew for the outstanding job they did refurbishing my desert landscaping.

My yard looks 110% better than when I moved in, and some of the new plants he recommended are already flowering.

Although I have lived in the valley for almost thirty years, I'm a novice a far as desert landscaping and drip systems are concerned. His experience and ability to pass on his knowledge to a layman is second-to-none.

As someone who has spent over 40 years in the human resource business, individuals with Tommy's knowledge, experience and people skills are an asset companies seek and strive to retain.

Again, my sincere thanks, without hesitation, I would recommend Executive Design to anyone in the market for landscaping.

Sincerely,

Executive Landscape Designs, Inc. 7500 W. Lake Mead Blvd Suite 304 Las Vegas, NV 89128

### To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter of referral in reference to Tommy Casey. Being a new homeowner, I desired to have a backyard that was colorful but simple. Upon meeting Tommy, I was impressed immediately by his wealth of knowledge about landscaping and his ideas for what would look appealing in my backyard that was within my price range.

From beginning to end, Tommy was always very accommodating, whether by phone or by personal meeting, with any questions or concerns that I had. Upon completion of my backyard, I was very pleased with the outcome. I am now able to come home and enjoy sitting and relaxing in my back yard with beautiful scenery.

Tommy is a true professional and a great asset to your company. I would highly recommend him to any individual who would like to enhance the appearance of their home through his true talent of landscaping.

Please feel free to contact me at #406-360-6572 if you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely,

Jill Downam

October 8, 2009 Executive Landscape Designs Inc. 7500 W. Lake Mead Blod. Suite 304 Las Vegas, No. 89128 To Whom It May Concern: I want to take this apportunity to thank you and your staff for the beautiful job you did on my bar yard. Tom Casey was the one who helped me decide on Executive Landscape, His Knowledge about landscaping and sidear for my back yard, were superb, and so was the price. I had to go out of town for a month, and Ron asked me if they can come while I was away to do my conversion and I said OK, that's how much I trusted than I was anxious to get home to see my new back yard. I was amaged the first time I saw my yard and very pleased the way it turned out, such better and beautiful than I ever pictured it. My friends and neighbors also expresses how beautiful my yard looks. Thanks again
for

A Great Job Mary J. Donahue 2825/ Freenview Ct. Las Vegas, No 89134

September 12, 2009

Executive Landscape Designs 7500 E. Lake Mead Blvd., Suite 304 Las Vegas, NV 89128

TO: Ron Petroni, Pres.

FROM: Will and Delphia Bennett 10425 Longwood Dr. LV 89134

RE: Tommy Casey and Crew

WOW! My husband and I were bowled over yesterday by your crew! We know our backyard conversion was a small project for your company, but for us it was huge. Tommy's first visit was enjoyable for his personality, but more importantly for his knowledge, experience, ideas, helpfulness and professionalism of landscaping. As soon as we obtained approval from the water authority, Tommy was here, completely prepared, and with two young men that outdid themselves....going 90 mph all day.

We are so pleased and the backyard looks great. I am your newest "public relations person" and already touting your services to all our neighbors.

We sincerely thank your crew, especially Tommy, for all their efforts, hard work and helpfulness. You are fortunate to have such employees.

Sincerely,

Will and Del Bennett

July 28, 2008

Ron Petroni Executive Landscaping Designs, Inc. 7500 W. Lake Mead Boulevard Las Vegas, NV 89128

Dear Ron:

I want to express my apreciation to you and your staff for the beautiful landscaping design that was done on our property. I especially want to thank Tommy for his professional and exert knowledge on the landscaping design.

Tommy explained the details of the landscaping designs and reassured me that I would like it. He was right. I explained exactly what I wanted, and Tommy added suggestions and came up with a beautiful yard. Both front and back. After the landscaping was done, Tommy came and resasessed the yard, I said to him, there's something I would like to add to the planter in the front yard, without hesitation, he made the change, which made a big difference in the way it looks. Im so grateful to have had such a nice and professional person to design our landscaping.

Our neighbors have also expressed how beautiful the landcaping is.

Thanks to you and your wonderful staff.

Dolores Baynes

1728 Mill Canyon Dr.

Dalore Bayn.

Las Vegas, NV 89128

#### Dear Ron Petroni:

My wife and I want to take this opportunity to thank you and all of your team members for the work you did on our backyard. We are most pleased with the prompt and professional service your company provided.

As you are aware, we researched multiple landscape designers prior to making a decision. After reviewing all the designs and much deliberation, we chose your company and are thankful we did. We appreciated how you listened to our goals and incorporated them into your design. Also, it was important to us to make certain changes in the design process along the way and your flexibility in working with us was great.

In a city where customer service is often lacking, we believe your company proved there are still excellent companies in Las Vegas. Your crew members were timely, hardworking, and attentive to the design plans. We especially appreciate your timeliness and care in working around our dogs. The job site and our neighborhood was kept astonishingly clean and tidy (and our neighbors are thankful for that!).

Please extend a warm and big thank you to Tommy, Denisio, and ALL the crew members who worked so hard on our project. We are very grateful and look forward to enjoying the benefits of their hard work and beautiful landscaping for years to come. Your knowledge and experience with desert conditions is self evident. You truly turned our dirt pile into a beautiful desert oasis!

Gratefully,

Dr. & Mrs. Sukh Pannu

3109 Darby Falls Drive Las Vegas, NV 89134 April 10, 2006

Executive Landscape Designs, Inc 7500 W. Lake Mead Blvd. Suite #304 Las Vegas, NV 89128

Attention: Ron Petroni

Dear Ron,

I just want to say "Thank You" for the wonderful job you and your crew did in installing our new landscaping. You helped us convert from grass to desert landscaping and to conform to the requirements of the water company in order for us to get the rebate. Everything was done very professionally and promptly. Everything looks just great.

I would not hesitate to recommend you and your company to any of my friends and I, too, shall continue to utilize your expertise in taking care of my landscaping in the future.

Again, thanks.

Ann Warhaftig

## SPENCER SPRINGS ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Jon R. Pennell, D. V. M. Telephone: (702) 896-9999

1855 E. Warm Springs Las Vegas, NV 89119

February 1, 2004

Executive Landscape Designs 7500 W. Lake Mead Boulevard, Suite 304 Las Vegas, NV 89128

Dear Ron,

Kathy and I would like to thank you for converting our back yard from grass to desert landscape. You and your company did everything that was promised us, from staying with your bid price to professional and caring workmanship. Once Tommy did the initial walk through with us, he and his crew finished the entire job in 4 working days. The Water District inspected everything last week and we passed with flying colors. We would be happy to give you our highest recommendation and will certainly utilize you again if we need more landscaping in the future.

Thanks again.

Sincerely,

Joh R. Pennell, D.V.M.

9775 Coffee Avenue Las Vegas, NV 89147

702/319-8847 egradeliff@msn.com

May 15, 2003

Ron Petroni Executive Landscape Designs, Inc. 7500 W. Lake Mead Blvd Suite 304 Las Vegas, NV 89128

Dear Ron,

I wish to thank you for all your understanding regarding the designing and installation of my backyard landscape. I had a very specific picture of what I wanted and you managed to bring the final product into clear focus.

The waterfall and pond, along with the shrubbery upon which we agreed, fit well into my small backyard area. Besides the very interesting layout, the lighted walkways and underwater light give a fabulous view at night. Your coordination of the subcontractor to install the electrical component needed to achieve the desired view was appreciated.

Your follow through within the contracted time frame was pleasantly surprising. The follow-up of some foliage replacements (not covered in the contract) was appreciated.

Your patience in answering my questions was admirable and I just wanted to say thank you for making my backyard a wonderful space to enjoy.

Respectfully,

Ellen Radcliff

June 8, 2003

Ron Petroni Executive Landscape and Designs 7500 W. Lake Mead Blvd. Suite 304 Las Vegas, NV 89128

Dear Ron:

# **Subject: Landscaping Recommendation**

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for the fine work you did on our landscaping, and more importantly let you know that you are welcome to use us as a referral for anyone considering you for their work.

To realize just how much I appreciate you, it's worth sharing with your prospective customers what I went though before finding you.

- Six different landscaping companies came out to give us estimates, you were the seventh. Once they were given our specifications (a pond, a waterfall, terraced walls, plants and trees...nothing beyond want you would expect any landscaper to do), five of them never came back!
- The sixth landscaper put in the walls, but never came back to do anything else.
- None of the other landscapers ever seemed to really see the finished yard as I saw it. Perhaps they all wanted to make it something with which they already familiar.

You and your team not only got the vision, but delivered the feeling I wanted to feel in my backyard. When you came out to get the specifications, I could tell from how you described what I was asking for that you really saw the completed project with the same character that I did.

Your team was fantastic! On the day you said the work would start, a crew of five to ten workers came in and did their jobs with a since of purpose, professionalism, and competence. You don't think of landscape workers as being cut from the most motivated block of society, but, WOW, your crew knew their jobs and did them well, very well.

Your foreman executed our plan with excellence. While there are many examples of this both big and small, the one that stands out was when I asked if he could change the way a series of rocks were being laid down. About half the rocks had already been placed, and they were placed in accordance with spec, but his response to my request was a simple and positive "Sure." When I explained why they needed to be changed, he added "I should have thought of that myself."

Today, the yard is growing out beautifully. Everything is growing the way you said it would, and I would be delighted to speak with anyone that should want a personal reference.

Sincerely.

Danala

I don't normally write these types of letters, but I had to thank you and your crew for their great work landscaping my front, back, and side yards. From conception, through planning, and installation, everything was superb.

The drawings you developed provided a valuable visual depiction of what the finished product would look like. From there, it was easy to make changes and modifications as desired. The installation was timely, professional, and the finished product exceeded my expectations.

More satisfying still, was the follow-on support. When the installation was finished, you didn't leave me high and dry! You and your crews have responded to each of my questions and concerns, providing prompt, courteous service when required.

I've heard some sad stories about landscaping gone bad, but my experience with Executive Landscapes was a very positive one!

Thanks for taking good care of me.

Neal Painter

Executive Landscape Designs 7500 W. Lake Mead Blvd. Suite 304 Las Vegas, Nevada 89128

### Dear Ron:

I am amazed! As I write this letter, your crew is working hard and about to finish up.

I felt I had to write this letter to express my thanks for your quality work at such a reasonable price.

As you know, I asked for bids from several Companies. Three did not show up nor call. One Company wanted \$5000.00 just to do my front yard. Which was removing several plants, replacing them and doing any work and or repairs on the sprinkle system. The other Company wanted \$3000.00 to do the same.

You and your Company however, did both the front and backyards for considerably less. They look great!!! and I would be more than Happy to recommend your company to anyone.

Executive Landscape Design is an asset to the homeowners of Las Vegas, Henderson and Boulder City with quality work at a reasonable price.

Sincerely,

Deborrah Robertson

Lebourah Kohertran

1449 Castle Crest Dr.

Las Vegas, Nv. 89117

702 240-2986

10816 Hollow Creek Ln. Las Vegas, NV 89144 June 19, 2000

Mr. Ron L. Petroni 7500 W Lake Mead Blvd. Las Vegas, NV 89128

### Dear Ron:

I want to take this opportunity to say thank you, for the beautiful job you have done on my front yard.

I met with many landscaping companies in the past year. I was looking for a company that was reliable, trustworthy, well recommended, and professional. Your company has exceeded all that. Your knowledge of the plants and trees, the punctuality and work ethics of your employees is also to be commended.

A lot of people are stopping by to say how beautiful the yard looks, and wanting to know about your company, it is with pleasure that my husband and I recommend you. I look forward to the near future when I am ready to do my backyard to call you again.

Best regards,

Lori L. Fernandez

5-3-98

Dear UR Ron Petroni, I cannot tell you enough how happy you have made me with your fine landscaping job you did in my back yard Wot only I highly Recomend your work, and your hard working crew, but also your sinciere concern and doeon to earth personality. I feel that I have known you for years. Please feel free for any Reference you might want aug time, to prove your excellent workmanship. Whenever you want to show my backyard to any future customers, please feel free to do Thanks once again, Sincurety,

Deel Cachia